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TESTIMONY BEFORE THE 

HOUSE TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE 
 

REGARDING HOUSE BILL 2525 
RELATING TO DESIGNATING A BRIDGE ON UNITED STATES HIGHWAY 77 AS THE PFC 

LOREN H. LARSON MEMORIAL BRIDGE 
 

February 5, 2020 
 

 
 

Mr. Chairman and Committee Members: 
 
 
The Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) is providing written neutral testimony for House Bill 
2525 relating to designating a bridge on US-77 as the PFC Loren H. Larson Memorial Bridge. 
 
This bridge has not been previously designated, and the signing department does not foresee any issues. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide written neutral testimony on House Bill 2525. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


